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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 20th November 2006
Question No 1
Question: Councillor Marie Corr

"To ask the Manager to report on the success or otherwise of the organised bonfires in the Fettercairn area this past Halloween and to outline his plans to replicate similar events in areas further afield such as Jobstown, Killinarden and Brookfield for next Halloween?"

Reply:
In an attempt to reduce the numbers of bonfires at Halloween, the Council undertook a pilot initiative by arranging two organised bonfires in West Tallaght and one in North Clondalkin.  
The experiences gained from this initiative have yet to be fully documented with the people who were involved from different Departments of the Council, the Gardai, the Civil Defence and the Fire Service. 

The planned review will consider a number of factors, including staff resource capacity and local support for the initiative as well as the success of communications.   

When the analysis is completed, a report will be presented to the members.  

